From:

Sent: 28 May 2015 15:28
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application No: 2015/2220/P - 4 Lock Mews - RC

28/05/15 forwarded to Patrick and uploaded to Trim

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FAO - Patrick Marfleet,
Patrick,

We have noted that you are the planning officer dealing with the above,
hence this email.

Firstly, we are very disappointed that as neighbours of the
property/proposals in question we were not consulted on this when the
application was first submitted, and have now missed the deadline to object.

This property is already a complete nuisance to us and the other Northpoint
Square residents, as it's rented to noisy and disrespectful Students by the
present owner.

A further bedroom, which this planning application is clearly for, will only
exacerbate the current problem.

Regularly we have to deal with loud music and conversations late at night
from within the existing wooden structure in the property's back garden.

Was planning ever authorised for this as it's clearly not just a temporary
structure, it's an additional bedroom to the property let out by the owner?

And more recently food scraps from a BBQ, have also sadly been thrown
into our back garden from the same property.

We would accordingly like to strongly object to the further extension of 4
Lock Mews, and ask that our above concerns are tabled at the Council's
Committee meeting to determine this.

Please can you acknowledge safe receipt of this email and also let us know
the date when this particular application is due to be determined?

Thank you for your assistance on this and we look forward to hearing back
from you.



Kind regards.

Mike Peskin & Lindsay Sims
3b Torriano Avenue
London

NWS5 2SN



